
 
 
 
August 4, 2016 

 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Lackey   

43759 15th Street W #27 

Lancaster, CA 93534 

 

Dear Assemblymember Lackey:  

 

It is my pleasure to inform you that the California Statewide Law Enforcement Association 

(CSLEA) and our 7,000 public safety professionals have endorsed your candidacy for the 36th 

Assembly District.  Your proven track record with issues related to public safety and law 

enforcement make this an easy decision. We look forward to continuing these efforts to keep our 

citizens and law enforcement officers safe in the years to come.   

 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

 

Sincerely,  

 
Alan Wayne Barcelona 

Special Agent, DOJ 

President, CSLEA 

 


